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Dear Maria, Khanya College and the participants from different parts of the country and 
elsewhere. This is to wish you a very successful and enjoyable Winter School.

I have had the pleasure of being part of a few Winter Schools over many years and found 
the most memorable. Met and made many friends and comrades, learnt much and shared 
what I knew and usually had a good time.

The Winter School is usually a wonderful experience, especially for the young ones. So, 
for those who are young enjoy.

Solidarity.

Marcus

For and on behalf of the Children's Resource Centre (CRC) and the Children's Movement

This article was submitted as part of the Imbila Yesu publication produced daily for the 
duration of the Winter School in 2023 (23-28 July 2023). It appeared in Edition No.4, 
released on 28 July 2023.You may republish this article, so long as you credit the author 
and Karibu! Online ( www.Karibu.org.za ), and do not change the text. Please include a 
link back to the original article. 
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